Government of India
Ministry of Communications & IT
Department of Telecommunications
G-I Section, Sanchar Bhavan
New Delhi-110 001.

No. 54-1/2014-G-I : " Dated: }-09-2014

Subject: RTI application dated 01.08.2014 (received in the office on 25.09.2014) of Shri Anubha
Sarkar.
.
:
The undersigned is to forward herewith the above mentioned application, received through

Department of Post vide letter No. 77-48/2014-GA dated 18.09.2014 for reply in respect of Part C of the
application.

2. The information is inter-alia sought by the applicant vide Part C regarding Mobile Number and
limit of mobile re-imbursement of Hon’ble Union Communication Minister, policy for which pertains to
PHP Cell and is not available with this CPIO. Therefore, the application is herewith forwarded to PHP
Cell with a request that the information may be provided direct to the applicant. In case the subject matter
of the application does not pertain to or partly pertain to you, the application may be transferred to
concerned CPIO, for providing information.

3. The applicant has paid the requisite application fee.

Encl: As above.

Yours faithfully,

Mer

(Anita Patheja)
Director (P&A) & CPIO
Tele No. 23036904

To

\/Sﬁ: Sangeeta Chugh, Director (PHP) CPIO, DOT, M/o Communications &
IT, Sanchar Bhavan, 20- Ashok Road, New Delhi-110 001.

Copy to:

(i) Shri Anubha Sarkar, 15/A/1, Lenin Sarani, Serampore, Hoogly-712203.
DDG (C&A), Department Telecom is the 1 Appellate Authority.

(ii) Shri Vijayalakshmi Bharadwaj, ADG (GA), Department of Post.

(iii) DS (Coord) & Nodal Offer, Department of Telecommunications.



